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TRELOWETH SCHOOL'S NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers

| hope you've had a great week?!

On Monday, all teachers across the Trust
of 16 schools came together to participate
in training. | led a core session on Reading
Fluency, this is a new project to us here at
Treloweth but one that has already seen
some incredible results. There were @
variety of workshops and the feedback
from teachers has been exceptionally
positive. These top tips will be trialled in
classrooms; ‘better never stops!

On Tuesday, KS2 children were visited by
‘Rice and Peas’ for an assembly. They
spoke about diversity within a historical
context and the events that led to the
Windrush generation. The children’s
knowledge in Year 6 was incredible and
the visitors were super impressed by the
depth of their learning. They also sang

songs about being part of one community.

They talked about inspirational historical
figures from the black community
including Nelson Mandela and
Mohammad Alli.

. THE CHOUGH

Date: Friday 24th February 2023

IMPORTANT
DATES:

Last day of
term - Friday
31st March
3.15pm finish.

Final week of
clubs - week
beginning 27th
of March

World Book
Day (Dress up
day) - Friday
3rd March

St Piran’s Day
Parade -
Saturday 4th
March
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“MATHSHUBS

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Now that we are heading towards spring, we are hopeful that
the weather will improve so we can start using the school field
during morning and lunchtime breaks again. We would like to
invite your child to bring in a spare pair of old trainers that
they can change into them for breaks. Please can spare
footwear be brought in, in a named carrier bag- the field will
be open from Monday!
As mentioned in my last message, we will be having a school
lockdown practice in the coming weeks. In preparation for the
practice, | will be holding assemblies for the children the week
beginning 6th March.

Next week on Thursday 2nd March, we will be partially
closing the school due to industrial strike action.The school
will be remaining open for the following classes: M, 3H, 3N,
4R, 5D, 5S. All other classes will be closed. Hot school meals

will be available as usual on this day.

Next Friday, we will be celebrating World Book Day. Please
read on to see the poster for details. | am looking forward to
all of the events that have been organised.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

With very best wishes,
Mrs May
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

Reception have been busy planting this
week. They have learnt what a plant
needs to grow and have enjoyed
planting their very own sunflowers. Each
child will be able to take this home over
the coming weeks to continue nurturing
and watching it grow. Good luck to all,
we hope to have some wonderful
flowers!

PIC*COLLAGE

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Year 2
In Year 2, we've been

adding two digit numbers
together in Maths. We've

been great at showing our
working out!

Year 3

This week, in science, we have been

~ learning about the conditions plants

. = need to grow and be healthy. We are
i carrying out an experiment to test how
| light levels affect the health of a plant.
Next week, we will evaluate the plants

and write a conclusion about what we

have discovered.

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might Llike the information and find it useful, the school
does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Year 4
In Year 4, we have begun our
new Science topic looking at
Sound. This week, we
discussed how sounds are
made and how they travel
from an object, to our ears
through vibrations.
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Year 6
This week, the year 6 children finished

off publishing their brilliant non-
chronological reports on Windrush. The [§
unit of work was inspired by the book
‘Windrush Child” by Benjamin
Zephaniah which the children have
absolutely loved. Their knowledge on
the subject is astounding and they have =
really made their teachers proud.
Amazing work Year 6!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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B Day 2023 ==

Day at Treloweth on Friday 34 March

I Am A Read

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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WORLD

BOOK
DAY

34 Mareh 2023

WORLD

BOOK
DAY

3 Mareh 2023

Come in dressed up
as your favourite
book character!
Prizes for the most
creative costumes!

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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Can you guess the story
from a Ten Word Tale?

Poor boy finds ey
golden ticket J A variety of
and visits food all eaten
magical - { by one starving
chocolate _ i caterpillar...
factory... '

MASKED READER

Which teacher
is reading
behind
the mask?

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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CALLING ALL SURFERS IN YEARS 4, 5 AND 6.

Can you swim 25 metres? Have you always wanted to surf? Then this could be the club for you!

Previously we have facilitated a Surf Club through Global Boarder Surf School at Gwithian Beach in
the Summer Term.

Treloweth have again been offered the opportunity to access this club again, but sadly we won't be
able to use the minibus to provide transport. The club will be led by the team from Global Boarders,
Treloweth staff will not be present.

Here is some information about the club itself:

What Will You Learn?

Aside from learning how to surf, or developing your surfing ability further, your child will learn
several key skills associated with surfing, including lifeguarding, fitness, oceanography and
environmental awareness. Learning and understanding these skills could save lives in the future! On
the final session each student will be awarded a certificate celebrating their progress throughout the
course.

Afternoon Structure
Students will be transported by parents / car share to Gwithian Beach for 3.45 - 4.00pm. Once at the
beach, students will meet their coaches from Global Boarders and will be handed a winter wetsuit and
surfboard, everyone then gets changed using our private changing facilities. (please bring your own
full length wetsuit should you have one). A 1-% hour lesson commences (depending on conditions and
student fitness). Once finished everyone gets changed and will be ready for parent collection from
Gwithian Beach (Sunset Surf Café) for 5.30pm.

What Will You Need?

Your child will need to bring swimwear, a towel/Robie, any medical support e.g. Asthma Pump /
EpiPen and fluids. Should you have you own full-length wetsuit, we do advise you bring your own with
you. Whilst we do carry some gloves and boots, we cannot always guarantee the right sizes and
quantities, so it may be an idea to invest in these if you think your child will need them.

Price
The price is £15.00 per session. We are committed in recognising the current economic climate and
our desire to work closely with the community, therefore are able to offer the surf club at 60% less

our normal surf lesson prices. We do ask that 100% of the sessions be paid for in advance.

Sessions will begin on Tuesday 18th April and will be weekly, there is an option to sign up for half a
term (6 weeks starting in April), or the full term (13 weeks from April to July).

If you would like further information, please feel free to contact me.
Best wishes

Mrs Stoddern

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.
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BOOK ON
THE PORTAL
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Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on the newsletter.
Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not necessarily endorse these services.




